EMERGENCY LIFT STATION PROJECT # 50108656
CONTROL PANELS

NOTICE TO RECEIVE SEALED BIDS

The City of Port St. Joe will receive sealed bids from any qualified person, company or corporation
interested in constructing the:

RFP 2018-20
EMERGENCY LIFT STATION
CONTROL PANELS

The project consists of the direct purchase and delivery of twelve (12) lift station control panels to
the City’s Maintenance Facility at 1002 Tenth Street. Port St. Joe. Florida 32456.

Bid documents can be obtained at Dewberry Engineers, Inc., 324 Marina Drive, Port St. Joe, FL
32456, (850) 227-7200. The bid must conform to Section 287.133(3) Florida Statutes, on public

entity crimes.

Completion date for these projects will be 98 days from the date of the Notice to Proceed presented
to the successful bidder.

Please indicate on the envelope that this is a sealed bid for the “EMERGENCY LIFT STATION -
CONTROL PANELS.”

Bids will be received until 3:00 PM (EST), on January 10, 2019, at the Port St. Joe City Hall, 305
Cecil G. Costin Sr. Boulevard, Port St. Joe, FL. 32456, and will be opened and read aloud on

January 10, 2019 at 3:05 PM (EST).

The City of Port St. Joe reserves the right to waive informalities in any bid, to accept and/or reject
any or all bids, and to accept the bid that in their judgment will be in the best interest of The City of
Port St. Joe.

The City of Port St. Joe is an Equal Opportunity Employer, Affirmative Action Employer.

If you have any questions, please call Philip Jones at (850) 571-1210 or email him at
pajones@dewberry.com.
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